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Welcome letter from President Karla Franco 
to DELAC members. 

 
Tuesday, January 16th, 2024 
 
Dear DELAC Members: 
 
I welcome all members, alternates, and guests who will be with us this school year to the 2023-
2024 DELAC committee. I am very eager and excited to work with each of you to bring about 
improvements for our English learners and improve parent engagement on school campuses 
and at the district level. We will achieve our goals by working together and as a team. I thank 
you for trusting me and hope to do my best by sharing my knowledge with each of you and 
applying my leadership to help our schools. It is essential for you and me to work together for 
the same cause to achieve our goals. 
 
During this school year, I will be engaging in an active way with you, sharing ideas and 
strategies to achieve the results we want, always with the aim of benefiting our English 
Learners and addressing the issues and concerns that are of interest to us all. 
 
I invite you to explore and participate in as much as possible, both in courses offered to us such 
as educational conferences for our leadership growth, and in presentations that will introduce 
us to various departments to obtain important information. We will then make our necessary 
inquiries and combine our knowledge to create strategies for our committees both at the 
school site level and at the district level to support our English Learners and increase parent 
engagement. 
 
I sincerely hope that we interact in the best possible way always without losing sight of our goal 
of supporting and providing the best help and strategies for our English Learners and obtaining 
100% reclassification. 
 
Respectively: 
Karla G Franco, President   


